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Michael Osborne was quoted in a Globe and Mail article discussing the proposed changes to the

Competition Act to combat food inflation prices. According to Michael, the changes would do little to

fix the underlying cause of price increases. “Competition helps lower prices, but it is not a fix for

inflation,” he said.

To read the full article, click here.
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